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Picture this

=» The largest photography
biennial in the US, FotoFocus,

is to build a major new
museum giving the event a
permanent home in Cincinnati,
Ohio. Details of the building,
which is scheduled to open in
2024, will be released at the
annual FotoFocus symposium
this month. The biennial first
launched in October 2012 and
grew to establish itself as one
of the world’s most exciting
photography events. Its
climate-themed sixth edition
this October will show work
by hundreds of photographers
in museums and public

spaces across Cincinnati and
the wider tri-state area.



